Freedom of Information Act 2000 – autistic students
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

In relation to the students registered at Leicester City providers e.g. schools and colleges etc, could you please provide me with the following data:

· How many students declared that they were autistic in 2020/2021?

· How many students declared that they were autistic in 2018/2019?

· How many students declared that they were autistic in 2017/2018?

· How many students declared that they were autistic in 2016/2017?

· How many students declared that they were autistic in 2015/2016?

· How many students declared that they were autistic in 2014/2015?

Answer:

Leicester City Council does not hold this information.  


We do not ask students to self disclose this information.  We only record when there is a diagnosis of Autism when it is part of a child’s identified needs. 

This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
